Town of Lake Tomahawk held their regular Town Board meeting on October 14, 2020 in the Raymond F.
Sloan Community Center at 7:00 p.m. All notices were posted according to the Open Meeting Law.

Present: Chairman George DeMet, Supervisors, Larry Hoffman and Stephanie Sowatzka, Treasurer
Michele Breheim and Clerk Sharon Trimberger Lintereur.

Chairman DeMet called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. DeMet read the agenda of the regular Town
Board meeting of October 14, 2020. DeMet led the people in the Pledge of Allegiance.

Motion by Sowatzka and seconded by Hoffman to approve the minutes as written by the Clerk of the
September 9, 2020 regular Board meeting and also the BOR on September 26, 2020 and the Budget
prep meeting on September 30, 2020, all ayes motion carried.

Approve the Payment of Bills and Vouchers: Motion by Hoffman, seconded by Sowatzka to approve the
ACH, EFT and EFTPS payments, check number 18642 to 18698 and payroll checks 4877 to 4906 for a
Total of $67,830.96, all ayes, and motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report: During the month of September the Town had income of $4,051.00. Total expenses
were $59,388 which included $30,709 for the Road Department. Wages and benefits for the Road
Department totaled $24,734. Motion by DeMet and seconded by Sowatzka to approve the Treasurer’s
Report, all ayes, motion carried.

Public Comment: none

Ordinance Chapter 347:ATV/UTV Access Route: DeMet asked if there were any changes that the Board
wanted to make. Sowatzka and Hoffman both stated “no” to any changes. Hoffman made a motion to
adopt the ordinance as written; Sowatzka seconded the motion, all ayes motion carried. Clerk to send
the ordinance to £-Code.

TLA Budget request/Ned Greedy: Ned is retiring January 1, 2021. Greedy handed out documents
regarding the TLA and the projects they are doing. Asking for $7,000 donation to the TLA put into the
2021 budget. DeMet stated that the $7,000 was in the budget. Ned thanked the Board and Board
thanked Ned.

Comprehensive Plan Review/Update: Hoffman spoke regarding the review and update and stated that
the minutes from the Plan Commission dated October 22, 2019 addressed the review and update.
“After reviewing the Lake Tomahawk 2030 Comprehensive Plan the Commission found no need to
change, add or alter the existing Plan and therefore recommend that the Lake Tomahawk Board adopt
the existing plan for an addition period not to exceed ten years”. DeMet stated that he was glad to see
Climate Change was addressed. Hoffman made a motion and DeMet seconded adopting the
Comprehensive Plan, all ayes, motion carried.

Correspondence/Announcements: Budget Hearing is tentatively scheduled for November 18, 2020 at
7:00 p.m.



